
BHNA FALL NEIGHBORHOOD
FORUM

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 17TH, 2018

Neighborhood Association



❖Welcome to the Fall 2018 Neighborhood Forum
❖Community Updates

– Long Beach Police Commander
– Mann Elementary
– 2nd District & 3rd District

❖Neighborhood Update
– Helicopters

❖Upcoming Events
❖Meeting Adjourned 

Agenda



“The Bluff Heights Neighborhood Association is a non-profit, volunteer 
organization dedicated to community building, education, historic preservation, 
public safety, neighborhood beautification and thoughtful growth designed to 

enhance the quality of life among its residents.” 

SAFETY IN YOUR HOME AND NEIGHBORHOOD
Police Update: Commander Patrick O’Dowd

lbpdeast@longbeach.gov

Bluff Heights Public Safety



TRACY FIALA
MANN ELEMENTARY
PRINCIPAL



Long Beach City Council District 2 
Jeannine Pearce

Reports from the 2nd & 3rd Council 
Districts2nd & 3rd District Updates

Long Beach City Council District 3 
Suzie Price



UPDATE ON HELICOPTER NOISE POLLUTION

Neighborhood Updates



Coming Soon!

Bembridge House Victorian 
Holiday Events

Family Day: Sunday, December 2
Daytime & Evening Tours Available

Visit lbheritage.org for tickets



CELEBRATION OF LIGHTS
Judging on Wednesday, December 19th

GREAT PRIZES AWARDED!

Coming Soon!
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